
NOTICE 

 

 NOTICE, is hereby given that the examination of the fiscal affairs of the Village 

of Hudson Falls, County of Washington, State of New York for the period beginning 

June 1, 2014 and ending May 31, 2015 has been completed by the firm of Whittemore, 

Dowen & Ricciardelli, LLP. 

 

 The report of such examination has been filed with the Office of the State 

Comptroller and for Single Audit Reports, the Buffalo Office of the U.S. Department of 

Housing & Urban Development and the Office of the Comptroller – Office of Justice 

Programs. 

 

 The report has been filed in my office where it is a public record, available for 

inspection by all interested persons. 

 

       Ellen M. Brayman, Village Clerk 


